
8457 Townsend Line .  Arkona ON, N0M 1B0 . 519.828.3076 
admin@elimbiblechapel.com . Office Hours—Monday to Friday 9:00am - 12:00 noon 

WELCOME         DECEMBER 31, 2023 

. . . making mature disciples of Jesus Christ 

VOLUNTEERS 
 

Openers  

December—Steve and Kerry Levitt 
 

January—Stewart and Sandra  

                 Campbell 
Sound Tech 

December 31—Jesse Wierenga 

January  7—Dale Quinn 
 

Librarian 

December 31—Mary-Ann Campbell 

January 7—Sandra Campbell 
 

Ushers/Greeters 

December 31—Zac Bauman 

                      —Steve Pallant 

January  7—Michael Hodgson 

                 —Ben Marsh 
Nursery 

December 31—Rachel Wierenga 

                      —Ellie Callister 

January  7—Brenda Lamoureux 

                 —Mackenzie Gootjes 

GOOD BRANCH . . . 

BAD BRANCH (PART #1) 
JOHN 15:1-8 

with M ARK  O TT AWAY  

To give online, simply e-transfer your 

payment to treasurer.elim@gmail.com   

Be sure to include your envelope number  

or first and last name in the message.    
 

Security Question = church 

LEADERSHIP 
Staff Elder/Pastor  

 Mark Ottaway       home   226-521-1448                  gmottaway@hotmail.com 
                                    Cell    519-402-0315 
Elders 

 Craig Callister                                      crkbel@gmail.com 

  Michael Hodgson    cell   519-918-4159                  hodgsonmc@hotmail.com 
 Larry Teeple   home   519-828-3450                 larryteeple@execulink.com 
 Ian Teetzel              cell   519-878-0164                        ianteetzel@gmail.com 
Deacons 
 Stewart Campbell    cell   519-670-4552      campbellstewart1957@gmail.com 
 Steve Levitt             home   519-828-3202                       stevetlevitt@gmail.com 

There is NO Evening Service tonight 

I am the true vine, 
and My Father is the 

vine-grower.  
John 15:1 
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BIRTHDAYS 
 

Today—Wade Belanger 

Monday—Eli Campbell 

Tuesday—George Chaffe 
 

ANNIVERSARIES  
 

Monday—Scott & Rose Oosterhof 

The LIBRARY is OPEN today 

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
 

Disciplines of a Godly Man            
by Kent Hughes 

Thursday, January 11 at 7 pm 

Location—to be announced 

Chapters 17-19 

Come prepared to share a 

thought from your reading. 

PRAYER 
 

 Lord, may we have a proper fear of You because of our weakness 

and sin (Ps 2:11-12). 
 We praise You that the angel came with the message of "Do not be 

afraid," for You came to save us from our sins. 
 So may we rejoice with the heavenly host for the birth of the Saviour 

this Christmas season. 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
 

Women’s Bible Study 
2 Corinthians Continued! 
Resuming Tuesday, January 16 at 9:30am & 7:00pm 

We will get back into our study of 2 Corinthians using the book “Blessings 

out of Buffetings” in a couple of weeks. The discussion questions will be 

available for handout on Sunday, January 7 so connect with Rose 

(morning session) or Cheryl T (evening session) if you would like to study 

along with us. 

Friday 

Youth Paint Day  
1-330 pm 

An Unknown Author Makes Christ Known: A Study in the Book of Hebrews 

Jesus Christ, the radiance of the glory of God! The writer of Hebrews pre-

sents the Son of God as the Creator, the High Priest (who is Melchizedek 

anyway?), the Redeemer, the Mediator of a new and better Covenant, 

and the only object of faith resulting in eternal life and eternal forgiveness. 

“And their sins and their lawless deeds I will remember no more” (10:17). 

The writer also instructs us to love our salvation, to walk as God’s children, 

to live with a Christ-like mindset, and be warned of falling away.  Join us 

on Sunday evenings starting January 7th as we study the matchlessness of 

Christ and celebrate His excellence and authority over all things! 

Join us with the New Testament in a Year 

Reading plan. We will be using the        

YouVersion Bible App for those that have it. 

We also have a printed version (without the 

devotions) that will be available every 

month to keep us all together in our read-

ing. Our hope, and prayer is that this will 

help us, as a family, to keep us engaged in 

the bible as well as looking at the same 

scriptures daily.  Please consider joining us 

on this 2024 Reading Challenge. 


